



31st March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Re: Science Evening

We are hosting a Science Evening on **Thursday 20th April 2023 from 5.00 to 7.00 pm.** The evening is open for children of all ages. There will be fun experiments and investigations for all the children to take part in. The event is free and places are available on a 'first come first served' basis.

This will be a fun and informative evening for parents to attend with their child, however children **ARE NOT** able to attend on their own.

If you are interested in attending this event, please book via https://peartreespring.schoolcloud.co.uk.

When booking places, please remember to put in the comments box how many adults and children will be attending. Please remember to book early, as there are only 200 places. Entry will be via the walkway doors at the rear of the school and refreshments will be available.

As the children will be making a recycled sculpture in school, we would like donations of milk bottle lids, preferably green lids (a few red/blue as well) to be sent into school by **Wednesday 26th April 2023.**

Yours sincerely

E Dean A White

L Duffett

Mrs Dean Science Co-ordinators.

Miss White

Miss Duffett

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































